

To the residents of Mt Nebo from the Bushfire Risk Subcommittee of the Mount Nebo Residents Association. January 2024.

There is a project proposal to conduct fire risk research for Mount Nebo and Mount Glorious and the bushland surrounding it.

The reasons for undertaking this project are:

- To provide the Mt Nebo and Mt Glorious communities with region specific fire risk information for the large bush areas surrounding the villages that could be sources of future fire threats. Future community fire plans would be able to draw on this information.
- To provide information to individuals and households of Mt Nebo and Mt Glorious of fire risks in order to inform their individual bushfire plans.
- To provide the community with information to work with agencies to discuss fire risks in our surrounding areas.

This project will be discussed at upcoming Mt Nebo Residents Association meetings and other information sessions will be held in the near future.

For more information please visit: mtnebo.org.au/current-projects/



